From: Keven Bader [mailto:keven@itma.org.uk]

Sent: 17 April 2014 16:39

To: Consultations

Subject: Consultation on ICAEW and IPReg licensing authority appeal arrangements

Dear Sirs,

In response to the consultation "ICAEW and IPReg licensing authority appeal arrangements" we are responding as representative body and Approved Regulator to support the proposal outlined in the consultation for the appeal arrangements in respect of the Intellectual Property Regulation Board. We have no particular comments to make on the draft Section 80 Order or on the impact assessment accompanying the Order.

Kind regards

Keven Bader Chief Executive

Institute of Trade Mark Attorneys 5th Floor, Outer Temple 222-225 Strand, London, WC2R 1BA

Tel: 020 7101 6090 Fax: 020 7101 6099

www.itma.org.uk



Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email?